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PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SOLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

 

 

DATE: August 20, 2024   

 

INTENDED SOURCE: Nelson Acoustics   

 

PERIOD OF PERFORMANCE: 6 Months ARO 

 

DESCRIPTION OF REQUIREMENTS: Acoustical Engineering Services 

 

This contract action is for the acquisition of Acoustical Engineering Services to assist the County and 

their noise consultant with updates and improvements to its County Noise Ordinance. Work shall 

include:  

• Reviewing current noise ordinance, previous presentations, data, and information. 

• Providing technical input through out the drafting of the new noise ordinance.  

• Reviewing draft versions of ordinance to ensure that the proposed noise measurement 

methods are appropriate. 

• Request and review additional noise data from County consultant as needed. 

• Recommending candidate noise criterion levels and associated measurement methods and 

explain rationale and practical ramifications of each. 

• Reviewing results of enforcement trial runs. 

• Attending meetings, to include Bi-weekly meetings with the County and their consultant, 

Community meetings, Advisory Group meetings, as well as Board of County Supervisors 

meetings where they will provide technical input, answer technical questions, and discuss 

drafts in progress. 

• Reviewing and evaluating additional noise data collected in neighborhoods surrounding 

current Data Centers to help fine tune the recommendations. 

 

DOLLAR VALUE: $ 29,825.00      

 

Prince William County will solicit and negotiate directly with Nelson Acoustics, and no solicitation will 

be issued. This notice of intent is not a request for competitive proposals or quotations; however, all 

responsible sources may submit a capability statement which shall be considered by the agency. A 

determination by the County not to compete this proposed requirement based on responses to this 

notice is solely within the discretion of the County. Interested parties must express their interest and 

must be submitted in writing via email to Keishla Perez at kperez@pwcgov.org, and are due by 10:00 

AM, August 30, 2024. No faxed documents will be accepted. If no responsive statements are received 

by the due date, an award will be made to Nelson Acoustics. 

 

 

 

       ________________________________ 

       Shana Terry 

       Chief Procurement Officer 
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